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Ben Watson, tight end for the New Orleans Saints, has been outspoken about his pro-life 
beliefs. And as a recent story in Pregnancy Help News shows, he also acts on those beliefs. He 
and his wife gave a pregnancy center in Maryland a state of the art 3D/4D ultrasound 
machine. This center is located in a commercial building that used to house a late-term 
abortion facility. This center because of what the space used to be attracts many abortion-
vulnerable women each year. This state of the art ultrasound machine offers pregnant 
mothers an understanding of the humanity of their preborn children and make informed 
decisions about their options.  

Watson has condemned abortion and the practices of America’s largest abortion business, 
Planned Parenthood. He has called abortion “the ultimate form of racism” drawing attention 
to the disproportionate abortion rates among minorities and the abortion industry’s targeting 
of the Black community. Watson once stated, “We sit here and talk about advancing the black 
agenda, whatever that means, we talk about our interests, and what’s important to us - like 
having political power and advancement and all those things - and then we are turning 
around and we are killing our children. And we are buying the lie that it’s our personal 
decision to make.” 

Watson, who spoke at the 2017 March for Life, has said previously that there are other pro-life 
players in the NFL but many are unwilling to speak publicly about their convictions. Watson, 
through his words and actions, has shown that elite athletes can use their celebrity to help 
the most vulnerable. 

Oprah in her July issue of “O” magazine featured “Shout Your Abortion” movement and its 
attempt to normalize the killing of unborn babies. This movement gives the impression that 
women are glad they aborted their unborn babies. Does she not know Margaret Sanger’s reason 
for starting Planned Parenthood? 

Maternity clothes - XL, XXL 

Baby wipes - individual packages 

Sleepers - boy and girl, all sizes 

Diapers - size 5 and 6 

Individuals donors 

Society of St. Stephens 

Knights of Columbus #6878 

ExxonMobil 

 

St. Mary Magdalene Catholic Church 

St. Martha Catholic Church 

Lamb of God Lutheran Church 

Kingwood Bible Church 

Thank you to all who donate time, 

money, and prayers to this ministry!       
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The Pro-life Movement is Winning the Battle 

How have we come this far? There’s sound justification for optimism because there are 
multiple reasons why we are winning the battle. Here are 13 reasons. 
 
1. Ultrasound - we are on the second generation of Americans whose first baby picture was 

taken by a 3D/4D ultrasound. 
2.  The wounded - both mothers and fathers who have experienced abortions are now some 

of the best ambassadors on behalf of babies. 
3. Former abortion industry workers - this group of individuals is growing and they are 

sharing their stories and changing the hearts of the public. 
4. Grassroots network of local chapters - the pro-life movement has become polished and 

highly effective. Its diverse breadth represents people of all walks of life including ethnic, 
economic, political, and faith based or secular backgrounds. 

5. Community health centers - an expansive network of pro-life resources offering free 
medical services, mentoring, job training, and other assistance. 

6. New technology - different social media has enabled the movement to do an end run 
around biased media. 

7. Digitalized information - easy to use educational information. 
8. America’s next generation - are more pro-life as demonstrated in the March for Life in 

Washington DC that attracts over 100,000 participants, an easy 2/3 are 25 or younger. 
9. Blacks and Hispanic - they have exposed Planned Parenthood’s agenda for targeting 

minorities and the disadvantaged. 
10. Adoption - traditionally closed now includes a totally open process. This gives birth 

mothers a higher comfort level of choices which makes adoption more appealing. 
11. Election of a precedent number of pro-life candidates - this is on school boards, city 

councils, state legislatures, governors, Congress, and White House. 
12.  Legislation - hundreds of pieces of pro-life legislation have passed in states, a compelling 

factor in reducing the number of abortions. 
13. Pro-life education - great advancements in education. This is responsible for lighting a fire 

of passion in individuals, enabling elected officials to thrive, and empowering men and 
women to say no to abortion. 

 
BE ENCOURAGED!  

The cause for LIFE is making dramatic progress. 

By the grace of God we will continue to prove to be more fruitful, 

increase our skill, professionalism, and care which will propel the 

life movement and our country to a time when every human life is 

treated with the love and respect deserved. 



Humble Birthright 
Statistics                    

January - September 
 2018 

Phone calls 

Pregnancy tests 

Positive tests 

1st visits 

Revisits 

Other visits 

Reported births 

Reported aborts 

Reported miscarries 

Layettes given 

EWYL classes 

725 

667 

434 

451 

217 

388 

200 

6 

92 

121 

323 

226 

1 

15 

8 

167 

3 

70 

0 

12-14 

15 

16 

17 

18-20 

21-25 

26-30 

31+ 

  

0 

5 

3 

11 

87 

202 

190 

165 

Ages: 

Sources: 
Friends/relative 

Yellow Pages 

Sign/mall sign 

School 

Internet 

Church 

Health Dept.       

Other 

 

Page 3 

Finding the Right  Volunteer 

Do you have a void in your heart? Have you retired or now that the kids are back in 

school you are finding that going to lunch or Starbucks isn’t filling a longing in your 

heart? Consider volunteering at Birthright! Requirements for a volunteer are: being 

100% pro-life in every circumstance and at 

least a 3 hour weekly commitment. 

Training and friendships are waiting for 

you! If God has placed this on your heart, 

please call the office and speak with Nadine 

at 281-540-1123. 

 

 

 

From Our Files 

A young lady came in with two beautiful daughters. At that time she and her 

husband were separated. They were both engaged in relationships with other 

partners. Her pregnancy test was positive. She wants to get back with her husband so 

this baby will have to be terminated. She doesn’t know if he would come back to her 

or if he is presently starting a family with the new girlfriend. When asked if she 

would find out before she does anything, she wasn’t sure. She was afraid he didn’t 

want her back. This situation isn’t that unusual. One client in this same situation did 

have the baby and her husband did take her back and claimed the baby as part of 

the family. She came back to the office to visit and it was very obvious that she was 

still full of guilt about the situation that the volunteer became concerned about the 

baby and her bonding. 

A woman came in after having been to Planned Parenthood. She said they did a test 

and even an ultrasound. Both showed she was not pregnant. She hadn’t had a cycle 

in a couple of months. She just had to know so she came to us, the test we gave 

came back positive. God guided her steps to us. She stated she wasn’t sure about 

what she was going to do but she did stay and talked about it for over an hour. 

Usually if they stay that long they aren’t completely wanting to end it. There is a 

desire to have the baby. The father says it isn’t a good time but as was shared with 

the client that is she is having any misgivings she should listen to her heart and 

continue the pregnancy. 

A big thank you to our volunteers, 

Ronda and Erin, for all the hard work of 

updating our website. Take a look at 

www.humble-birthright.com. Our newsletters will be posted there if you ever 

want to revisit one or missed receiving one. 

These two little guys are the newest 

members of the Birthright Family. 



Pregnant? Need Help?    

281-540-1123 

Birthright of  Humble 

1502 First Street, Suite F 

Humble, TX 77338 

 

Hotline: 1-800-550-4900 

Birthright-humble.com 
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“It is the right of every pregnant woman to give birth and the right of every child to be born” 

Birthright Humble is part of a federal 

giving program - Ask your workplace 

today how your fellow employees can 

also ‘help make Birthright possible!’  

Do you shop Amazon.com?                    

By having the word “smile” at the 

beginning of the link and select-

ing “Birthright Humble” as your             

charity, you can help donate. 

http://smile.amazon.com                     

 

Did you know You can help donate up to $40,000  

a year to Birthright Humble just by shopping at Kroger?                           

 

Donate to Birthright Humble by  

registering your ‘Plus’ card online at 

http://www.krogercommunityrewards.com                                          

with code: 81026   

 or take this barcode to the store to renew your card! 

 


